
I am writing to express NO SUPPORT of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. The project 

would be damaging to the environment. I have great doubt that this company has shown its 

commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho and I encourage you NOT to adopt the proposed 

activities outlined in the company's 2021 Modified Mine Plan during the permitting process. 

.I discourage the USFS to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and not to permit Perpetua 
Resources' project as outlined in the 2021 Modified Mine Plan. At this point, the Stibnite Gold Project 
has been studied by regulators for the last six year. That is enough. Now, it is time to let Perpetua get 
to work. 

Julia Daily 


